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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Our presence at the Labour Party Conference; Help NHSE understand pharmacy IT needs; Funding & Reimbursement Shorts.
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			Community Pharmacy England is back in Liverpool to engage new and returning Labour MPs at this year's Labour Party Conference.

We partnered with the Reform think tank to hold a panel discussion on proactive and patient centred care. Our Chief Executive Janet Morrison was joined on the panel by the Pharmacy Minister, Stephen Kinnock MP, Chair of the Parliamentary pharmacy group, Steve Race MP, and The King's Fund CEO, Sarah Woolnough.

The Minister outlined his three priorities for reforming primary care and bringing 'care closer to home', describing community pharmacies as 'vital'. He said that framework negotiations and those for medicines margins were ongoing, and expressed concern about the number of pharmacy closures.

Outside of our panel event, we will also be attending a number of fringe events over the course of the conference with a focus on ensuring that Labour MPs fully understand the pressures that pharmacies are facing and will be making the case for increased investment in all of our meetings with think tanks, health charities and patient groups.
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		Read more about our presence at the Labour Party Conference 






		






			Research opportunity: Help NHSE understand your IT needs
NHS England is inviting pharmacy team members to take part in 30-50 minute remote interviews to discuss the following important IT needs.
 Pharmacy First IT system supplier switching: Talk to NHSE about what is involved in switching Pharmacy First IT suppliers and how it might impact on the day to day work of pharmacy teams. Preferred dates for interviews are this week (24th to 27th September).
 NHS 111 triage/referral data: NHSE is looking to understand how this data (which is currently shared with 111 Providers, Commissioners, DoS Leads, and hospitals) may be beneficial for pharmacy teams.

We encourage pharmacy teams to consider volunteering. To take part with either opportunity please email it@cpe.org.uk

Find out more about pharmacy IT work in the Community Pharmacy IT Group's September update.









		






			Have you seen our Funding and Reimbursement Shorts?
The Dispensing and Supply Team has recently launched a series of short videos aimed at helping pharmacy owners and their teams to better understand key funding and reimbursement topics.

The first 'Funding and Reimbursement Short' covered handling prescriptions with supplementary product information, while a second video focused on recent changes to the price concession process.
 Watch the supplementary product information video
 Watch the price concessions video
Look out for more videos coming soon, and we would welcome any suggestions for future topics – just email ds.team@cpe.org.uk.
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2024 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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